
18th November 2021 
  

Kia ora MAS whanau. 
 
This week I would like to acknowledge the tireless mahi that is evident every day at MAS. Our teachers 
and admin staff, those that provide extra support, the RTLB’s, are all fantastic in their roles, this        
includes our kitchen staff and caretaker. These people are connected to our school and tamariki in 
ways that go beyond their roles. BIG huge thank you to you all. If you would like to support the work 
that happens in classes, feel free to give me a call 0226035529. 
  
We are currently planning prize giving for Dec 10th. We’re limited by numbers, meaning that the      
format may look very different in 2021. Watch this space.  
The night under the canvas will also look different where activities will be organized for students from 
Y1 – 6 on the day, loads of food and fun, no sleep over however.  
The year 7 & 8’s will have two day trips that Mr. Gurnick will be updating parents about next week.  
 
Please note: if you are not vaccinated, you may still visit our school. 
  
Next week I will share 3 policies for our community to read and feedback against. All of the                
instructions will be provided, this is your chance to have your say about how our school operates. It 
will be emailed and shared on our MAS Facebook page. 
  

Regards 
  
Richard Wilkinson – MAS Principal  
 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
November—Whiringa-Ā-Rangi 

19th   Mrs Wilkinson’s last day in Room 10 

22nd   Mrs Bedford returns to Room 10 

24th & 26th Year 7&8 Day Trips 

26th   Night Under The Canvas 

December—Hakihea 

10th   Prizegiving 

14th   Last Day for Term 4 

Our school now has    
eftpos available for    

paying fees,          
stationery and      

uniforms.   
Available at the 

school office. 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 6  - Team Work Makes The Dream Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 6 has had a jam packed Term 4 so far.  We had an amazing time competing in the Senior 
Athletics Days.  We were invisible in October and pranked a lot of our friends and teachers. 

Our crowning moment was becoming the teacher when we created and presented our         
Famous Scientist lessons with a Kahoot! "check up" to our friends and Ms Britz. We have had 

so much fun on our learning journey this year and we are very proud of our accomplishments. 
Team work makes the dream work!   

Mahi Kapa 



Te kupu o te reo Maori 

 

Waiata tonu 
 

 Keep singing 
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ENROLMENTS FOR 2022 
We are currently discussing and planning our classes for 2022.  If you plan to enrol your child or know of 
any children planning to enrol for next year, please encourage them to contact us so we can plan with 
more certainty around class sizes.  
SWIMMING AT SCHOOL 
Swimming has begun at school for all students.  Please ensure your child/ren bring their togs and towel 
each day.  If your child cannot swim for any reason they will need to bring a note for their teacher. 
HATS & SUNSCREEN 
It is imperative all children have a named school hat this term especially with the warmer days we have 
been having.  Please apply sunscreen to your child before coming to school.  Sunscreen is available at 
school if needed. 
HEADLICE 
Headlice are again causing concern at school.  Please check your child’s hair regularly and treat             
accordingly.  If you are needing any headlice treatment please contact Ms Marr in the office. 
TRASH TO FLASH  
Well done to all of our students who paraded the cat walk last 
Friday showcasing their trash to flash outfits.  Special                 
congratulations to Eliza—the overall winner, pictured right.  
Thank you to our judges—Shannon (Coastal Bins), Kelley (The   
Valley Profile), Cam (Goldfields Principal) and Kelly (Ex MAS Board 
Chair). 
A BIG thankyou to Whaea Jane our Trash to Flash organiser and 
all of the MAS staff for supporting this wonderful event. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Old necklaces, beads, earrings, 
brooches and any junk jewellery 
which dould be used for making 

Christmas decorations.    
Please drop any of these items into our 

school office.  Thank you. 

 Big ‘A’ Attendance Award 

 Not awarded this week 
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Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

Paeroa BMX Club 

Open invitation to join us at our Tuesday Club Nights 

to enjoy a fun family sport for all ages on balance & 

pedal bikes.  Learn bike skills & enjoy riding a BMX 

track. 

Club nights on Tuesdays, follow our facebook page 

for all updates.  Register at club rooms from 5.30pm, 

fun riding @ 6pm.  In alert level 2 we are unable to 

offer bikes & helmets, so please bring your own bike 

& helmet, riders must be fully covered eg long pants, 

long sleeve top, covered shoes. 

 Physical: Taylor Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Mobile: 027 3591809 

 Email: paeroabmx@hotmail.co.nz 

Our very own “Franco” from Room 4 is 

in this show! 


